
GTACS faculty, staff, and families, 

Today, we learned that a student at St. Francis High School has tested positive for COVID-19. Any 
close contacts have already been notified. 

As always, please monitor for symptoms related to COVID-19 including fever, cough, difficulty 
breathing, headache, or new fatigue. 

Thank you, 

Cathy Nelson 

 


